
Activity Notice: Freeman 3-24 Well Pad

Public should expect activity on well pad and adjoining roads 
starting week of July 1, 2013

 

As mentioned at the May 16th Huerfano County Community 
Forum, the next step for Shell at Freeman 3-24 is to stimulate the 
well through hydraulic fracturing. This operation will last 
approximately 10 days.

 

Hydraulic fracturing at Freeman 3-24 will involve approximately 
200 truckloads on or near Highway 69, County Road 520 and 
County Road 530. As with any on-site operation, operating safely 
and responsibly is at our core and consistent with Shell’s Onshore 
Operating Principles.

 

Success of this operation will impact future operations at the 
Freeman well. Shell will share updated information with the public 
when appropriate. A call in line for questions or concerns is 
available at (877) 581-4031 or (303) 305-2122. This line is 
checked regularly.

 


